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We Wish You
Happy Holidays

and a
Hopeful New Year

In this year of change, there’s a feeling of security 
in keeping some traditions close in troubled times. 
Our laptops have become our hearths, as we gather 
there to stay in touch with our extended family. 
Now we can have a crackling Yule Log right on our 
lap, bringing it as close as we can. 
In the background, we are glad to remember that 
it is still a wonderful life, and we are blessed with 
close friends that help keep it so.

On the other side - Santa appears to have some 
paperwork to finish up. Keeping those lists of 
Naughty or Nice may not matter as much this year 
as that list of who you know.  We can only hope the 
new year brings the best of changes.

Jim & Tay Mueller


